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The Connecticut Board of Veterinary Medicine held a meeting on December 21, 2020. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Mary Anne O’Neill, Esq., Chairperson 
     G. Kenneth Bernhard, Esq. 
     Theresa Cianciolo, DVM 
     Timothy Plunkett, DVM 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: None 
 
ALSO PRESENT:   Olinda Morales, Hearing Officer, DPH 
     Jeffrey A. Kardys, Board Liaison 

 
Ms. O’Neill called the meeting to order at 12:02 p.m.  All participants were present by video conference. 
 
III. Office of Legal Compliance 
 Amr Wasfi, DVM - Petition Nos. 2019-30; 2019-500; 2019-594; 2019-597; 2020-1173 

Brittany Petano, Staff Attorney Department of Public Health, presented a Consent Order in this 
matter.  Attorney Ernest LaFollette was present on behalf of respondent.  
Mr. Bernhard moved to grant the Department’s Motion for Summary Suspension in that respondent’s 
continued practice as a nurse is a clear and immediate danger to public health, safety and welfare.  
The motion was seconded by Dr. Plunkett and passed unanimously.  A hearing will be scheduled for 
December 30, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. 
 

As there was no further business the meeting was adjourned at 12:42 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mary Anne O’Neill, Esq., Chairperson 
Connecticut Board of Veterinary Medicine 
 

 


